
 

 

 

 

 

 

Data protection  
Stroud District Foodbank is committed to protecting your privacy and will process your personal data in accordance with current Data 
Protection legislation. Stroud District Foodbank collects information to keep in touch with you and supply you with information relating to 
our work. To unsubscribe from our newsletter, send a message to the email address above with the word unsubscribe in the subject line. A 
full data privacy statement for financial donors is available from the foodbank on request. 

 

We would love to know why you have chosen to donate to Stroud District Foodbank. If you would like to share your motivation let us 
know below: 

You can change your preferences any time by contacting us on 01453 367077 or emailing us at  
office@strouddistrictfoodbank.org.uk 

I do not wish to receive future communications from Stroud District 
Foodbank 

THANK YOU for supporting the Foodbank, which runs entirely 

through donations. Please fill in this form and send to us by post or 

email office@strouddistrictfoodbank.org.uk.  

 I would like to make a one-off gift of £____________ 

Stroud District Foodbank, Unit 19, Canal Iron Works, Hope Mill Lane, Brimscombe, Stroud, GL5 2SH 
Charity Number 1176306 
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